

The University of Scranton's Occupational Therapy and Mechanical Engineering Departments are thrilled to announce the launch of Go Baby Go!



The Go Baby Go! initiative originated out of the University of Delaware and has expanded to become a national community-based program that aims to provide children with mobility impairments a sense of independence and self-confidence.

The University of Scranton's chapter of Go Baby Go! aims to provide local children who have mobility impairments and other disabilities with powered ride-on cars that they can utilize to explore their environment and increase their sense of independence and self-confidence.

General Expectations:

- Commitment to occasional meetings over the span of the semester
- Attendance at the culminating event in early May

If interested, complete the Go Baby Go! interest form.



